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This bill is only going to affect all the law abiding citizens, and negatively! It's going to 

end the mom and pop gun shops, and that will take away jobs. To force us to take a 

training,  

if anyone will be giving one, to get permission to fill out a background check is 

absolutely ridiculous. To not be able to pass firearms down to generations unless 

they go through this garbage is un-American! The amount of rounds my magazine 

holds is not the problem! This bill is terrible, and will only make the NON law abiding 

people stronger! They don't follow laws anyways.  


